
 

                                 
 
Tues 20th May 2025 
 
 

Please Save the Date! 
 

Parent-Teacher Meetings (Nursery and Foundation Stage) 
3-Way Conferences (Years 1-6) 

 
Friday 13th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
We are pleased to invite you to school for our upcoming Parent-Teacher Meetings and 3-Way 
Conferences, which will take place on Friday 13th June. Please note that there will be no regular classes 
for Primary students on this day. 
 
Years 1 - Year 6: 
 
Children in Years 1 to 6 will take part in 3-Way Conferences, where they will share their learning with you 
alongside their class teacher. These conferences are a valuable opportunity for your child to reflect on 
their progress and set goals and you will also be able to visit our range of specialist teachers. 
 
Foundation Stage and Nursery: 
 
This year, we are pleased to introduce an additional Parent-Teacher meeting for our Foundation Stage 
and Nursery families. These meetings are for parents and teachers to discuss your child’s progress, 
celebrate achievements, and identify next steps. 
 
Children in Foundation Stage and Nursery should not attend the meetings and we kindly ask that you 
make alternative childcare arrangements.  
 
Bookings for Both Events:  
 
You are required to book a time for the 3-way conference and/or the Parent Teacher meetings. To 
support families with more than one child in the Primary School, the booking system will open in two 
phases and more information will be shared on the below dates: 
 
· Phase 1 – Monday 26th May at 14:30: Families with two or more children in the Primary School 
· Phase 2 – Tuesday 27th May at 14:30: Families with one child in the Primary School 
 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
Ms. Rachel Preston (raps@patana.ac.th) 
Instructional Coach - Lead Practitioner 
 


